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WELCOME!!

What is available to your school…

Welcome to the first edition of our Chartwells

monthly newsletter for our Secondary  

Schools in the North. We hope you enjoy 

reading the articles and stories which we 

want to share with you. 

This newsletter includes:

• Our Chartwells promise to you

• What is available to your school Beyond 

the Kitchen 

• Chartwells Sugar Reduction Strategy

• Autumn Winter Menu Launch

• What is coming up!

Beyond the Kitchen portal
For teachers to access many in class resources such as 
our Nutrition Smartboard, Cooking in the Classroom 
videos and lots more. Visit
https://beyondthekitchen.chartwells.co.uk/

Our Nutrition team can offer lots more such as 
interactive classroom workshops, school meal taster 
events, school council meetings, parent gate 
interaction, taster pots to pupils to try our food. 
Please speak to your area manager if you would like 
to discuss these.



WE HOPE YOU’VE ENJOYED THE READ!

For further information, please contact:

Tel:

Email:

Sugar Reduction 

Our students are eating too much... Sugar!

• Children are having nearly three times more sugar than the recommended daily amount every day.
• Children are starting their day with sugar
• Children are half way to their daily maximum amount of sugar before the school bell rings.

According to Public Health England, children aged 4-10 years are consuming 22 kg of added sugar a year.

Public Health England recommend the following daily sugar limits for children:

• Four to six year olds – five sugar cubes or 19g
• Seven to ten year olds – six sugar cubes or 24g
• Eleven year olds and above – seven sugar cubes or 30g

Chartwells vision is to achieve a 20% reduction in our menus by 2020 in line with 

government guidelines.

To find out more about sugar reduction in the North, please contact clare.hedderman@compass-group.co.uk

Special Diets

A child’s special diet should not prevent them enjoying a nutritious and 
tasty school lunch with their friends, which is why we cater for a wide 

range of special dietary needs and offer vegetarian, jacket potato & 
sandwich options on a daily basis. 

Coming soon

The Northern Allergy academy 
training will be running in 

November. This is to ensure 
Chartwells fully support 
Government legislation.

Autumn Winter Menu 
Launch 

The central development team 
have developed a 3 – weekly 

Global Adventure Menu. 
Shown is a sneak peak of 

Week 1! From the Selector 
Menu, the menu can be 

tweaked to cater for your 
school preferences. This menu 

will launch following the 
October half term! 
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